

17th July 2025

Dear parents/carers

Just a quick update about how we will be managing school trips and visits from now on at Oldfleet Primary.

To make things simpler and smoother for all of us, we will now be using **Arbor** for everything related to trips. That means all the information about exciting upcoming trips will be shared there.

You will find a detailed poster for each trip on Arbor, and you will also be able to give your consent and make payments directly through the platform. If you haven't had a chance to explore Arbor yet, now's a great time!

For our families whose children receive Free School Meals, we'll be in touch separately about school packed lunch arrangements.

We're really hoping this new system makes things easier for everyone. If you have any questions or need a hand with Arbor, please don't hesitate to pop into the school office.

An important reminder: please remember to keep us up to date about any changes to your child's medical needs or emergency contacts. It's really important that you update this information promptly on Arbor or via the school office so we always have the most accurate details.

Many thanks, Mrs Vicky Mounsor

Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs V Mounsor Oldfleet Primary School, Bradford Avenue, Greatfield Estate, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU9 4NH

Phone: 01482 782200

Email: oldfleet.admin@thrivetrust.uk

Twitter: @OldfleetP

Website: www.oldfleet.hull.sch.uk







